St. James Community Center

Hope Town, Elbow Cay
Abaco Bahamas

13 August 2021

Dear Santa,

We want to formally thank you for your very generous and heart-warming support for the
work and role of the Community Center in the life of Hope Town. Your generous and
immediate response to our call for donations for the purchase of acoustic panels for the Center,
destroyed by Hurricane Dorian, is a gesture appreciated by the whole community.

These panels will enable people to better hear children’s voices in the annual Christmas play as
well as various choirs and sing-a-longs. And that brings a smile to our faces!

Your interest in and support for the Community Center will enable it to continue to play an
visitors alike, and keep it as the special place we all know it to be.

We look forward to having you visit Hope Town one Christmas season so we can thank you in
person and also maybe have you officiate at our Christmas Village, which we are working on to
bring more of the Christmas cheer and spirit to a community that has come so far since the
hurricane. Hope does indeed live in Hope Town, all the more so thanks to you.

The Community Center Team



